
Hello,  
 

My name is Kayla Leonard and I am married to Matthew Leonard. We have two 
healthy thriving children. We are homeowners, business owners and have been 
calling Oregon home for three years. Recently I have felt so sad for the potential 
future of not only this state but our whole country.  
Money has polluted and corrupted the very government that is meant to serve us. 
 

HB3063 is ethically wrong because: 

1. Medical decisions should be made in the privacy of a doctor’s office, not in 
state legislature.  

2. We respect + value religious freedom and do not want to abolish freedoms for 
any reason. 

3. We want all children to have access to education--and this bill takes that away 
from children. Our children may not even attend on-line school the way the 
bill is written now, even if they are missing just one vaccine. 

4. It is a terrible idea to try to coerce parents into one-size-fits-all. Medicine is 
never one size fits all.  

5. Lastly because there is no emergency in Oregon which would justify this kind 
of forced medical intervention!!! 

 

Please vote NO on HB3063 

 
 

We all want the best for our children, please don’t take away options/opportunities 
for our children when they have done no wrong.  
 

My sweet children deserve to be able to attend their Charter schools, play sports, go 
to camps, etc. Please remember what America was founded on and our 
constitutional rights.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Kayla and Matthew Leonard  
Applegate, Oregon 

 


